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January 12, 2015 

 

Dear Bellerose Families, 

 Throughout your child’s time at Bellerose Avenue School, he or she will 

receive instruction related to keeping safe at school and in the community.  

Students are taught about important topics such as making healthy choices, 

avoiding strangers, cyber-safety, and saying no to drugs.  The Northport-East 

Northport School District is committed to providing resources to help parents 

remain informed so that they may more effectively protect their children. 

 Parents For Megan’s Law is a resource that has been added to the 

District Homepage and can provide valuable information for parents.  With a 

few quick keystrokes, parents can use the Megan’s Law link to find out about 

convicted sex offenders who reside within the boundaries of our school 

district.  While the information available from this website is helpful to parents 

and educators alike, there is no substitute for adults remaining vigilant in their 

supervision, and children remaining cautious in their behavior. 

 Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and vigilance as we all work 

together to keep our children safe. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lori Beekman 

Principal 

 


